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ATTEND AND ACHIEVE. 
Please remember to phone or email school if your child is off poorly or it will be 

recorded as an unauthorised absence. 

Whole school attendance for this week is 93.2% Our school target is 96% 

 

Role model of the week Academic achievement of the week 

Emily Bradley 

Neha-Mae Hannah 

Robert Oliver D 

 

Well done to Mrs Drew’s class who won the highest attendance cup this week for 

achieving 95.3% attendance. Well done! 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are now approaching the very busy Christmas season and will be 

entering the first week of Advent on Sunday. The first purple 

candle on the Advent wreath signifies hope.  

 

 

OWN CLOTHES DAY – Next Friday, 6th December, we are having an own clothes day 

for tombola prizes and are requesting donations of any unused/unwanted good 

condition gifts. We would also appreciate donations of bottles and boxes of 

Christmas chocolates.  

*Year 5/6 pupils – please bear in mind it is a forest school day when planning your 

outfits and footwear.  

 

CHRISTMAS SHOWS – Our Christmas performances will both be held on Wednesday 

11th December, at 10.00am and then at 1.30pm.  

Tickets will be £2.50 each. When they go on sale they will be sold two per family 

in the first instance to ensure everyone has a chance. Then any remaining tickets 

will be sold nearer the time on a first come first served basis.  

Tickets are not available yet - We will let you know when the tickets are available 

to buy.  

 



CHRISTMAS FAYRE – After each of our Christmas performance we will be holding a 

small Christmas Fayre. You will have the opportunity to buy Christmas crafts the 

children have made, reindeer food, cookies and games and more. 

 

DISCO – There will be a whole school disco for the children on the 18th December. 

This will be held in the school hall from 3.15 to 4.15. (Children should be collected 

promptly at 4.15 from the yard unless they are booked in to after school club.  

Tickets will be £3.50 and there will be a tuck shop with items priced between 

50p and £1.00, such as drinks, hotdogs, sweets and crisps. Children can their 

party clothes this day.  

This is organised by school and not after school club therefore, should you be 

using Clwb Hapus that day you will need to book as normal. We will let you know 

when the tickets go on sale. 

 

CHRISTMAS DINNER – WEDNESDAY 18TH DECEMBER 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY – THURSDAY 19TH DECEMBER 

 

 

 Thank you to Lyndon Farm in Saltney for inviting our pupils once again to      

pick out a free Christmas Tree for our school. Those who represented our 

school enjoyed hot chocolate and cookies. Thank you to Mrs Mulgrew and 

Mrs A Jones for accompanying the children.  

 

 

PANTO – Wednesday next week. All payments must be received 

by Monday 2nd December. We will have staff in school to look 

after those who do not go – sadly we cannot afford to take the 

children who do not pay.  


